
 
 
 

The 'Guidelines for Expedited Tenure Review Process for Incoming Administrators with Faculty 
Appointments' document has been revised so as to be inclusive of the various administrative structures, 
including Schools within units and standalone Schools. This replaces the previous document, which was 
most recently revised on Feb. 24, 2020. The previous version was not inclusive of all administrative 
structures, hence the revised document.  
 
The document was reviewed by the Professional Standards Committee in February 2024.  It will be 
available on the Provost’s website here.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.uvm.edu/provost/recruitment-guidelines-academic-administrators.

